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FOR RELEASE
 February 19, 2015

Commissioner’s office moving to new location

WHITEHORSE—The Office of the Commissioner of Yukon is moving next week from its current
location on Front Street to its new home in the historic Taylor House at 412 Main Street in
Whitehorse.

“Taylor House is a beautiful heritage building which will serve as a distinguished venue for the
work of the Commissioner of Yukon,” Commissioner Doug Phillips said. “I am very pleased that
the office now has a permanent home in a fitting location.”

The Commissioner’s Office relocation begins on February 23. Limited services will be available at
the Front Street office on that day. The office will be fully closed on the 24th. The office will re-
open at Taylor House – again with limited services – on the 25th. Full services will resume on
February 26th.

Taylor House was constructed in 1937 as a residence for Bill and Aline Taylor, who contributed to
the early growth and economic development of Yukon through the Taylor and Drury Company
mercantile chain. It is designated as a historic place by the City of Whitehorse.

-30-

Contact: 
 Elaine Schiman 

 Cabinet Communications 
 867-633-7961 

 elaine.schiman@gov.yk.ca

Michael Edwards 
 Communications, Executive Council Office 

 867-456-6507 
 michael.edwards@gov.yk.ca

News Release #15-055
 

Stay up to date with the latest Yukon government news by subscribing to our RSS feed here:
http://www.gov.yk.ca/news/rss.html. Or follow us on Twitter @yukongov.

mailto:elaine.schiman@gov.yk.ca
mailto:michael.edwards@gov.yk.ca
http://www.gov.yk.ca/news/rss.html

